
CHIEF OFFICER APPOINTMENTS COMMITTEE  
– 28 July 2017 

Item 7 

 

6.1 

 

ARRANGEMENTS IN RELATION TO THE APPOINTMENT 
OF THE STRATEGIC DIRECTOR    

1.1 At the meeting of Council on 25 April 2017 it was resolved to recruit a 
Strategic Director to replace the post of Executive Director. 

1.2 The selection process will be undertaken on 20th and 21st July (Phase 1) and 
27th and 28th July 2017 (Phase 2) comprising a number of exercises and 
psychometric testing taken in advance of the selection process. Members of 
the Committee will be trained in recruitment and selection best practice in 
advance of selection involvement, to limit the risk to the Council of 
Employment Law challenges.  

1.3 At 2pm on 28th July 2017, the Chief Officer Appointments Committee will 
formally convene to make a decision regarding appointment to this vacant 
Chief Officer position.  
 

 

Michelle Kirk  
HR Adviser (EELGA) 

 

 
Background Papers:- 

None.  
 

For further information please contact Michelle Kirk on:- 

Phone: 01284 758314 

Email: michelle.kirk@eelga.gov.uk 

 
 
 
 

If you would like this report in large print, Braille or another 
language please contact 01702 318111. 


